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Burke, Ruth A

From: Lew McGregor <email4lew@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 3:36 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Ltr to BEP from Lew McGregor of Belfast

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To: the Maine Board of Environmental Protection 

From: Lewis McGregor, Belfast, Maine 

Re: Nordic Aquafarms Proposal 
 

February 18, 2020 
 

In the names Board of Environmental Protection and Department of Environmental 
Protection are, fully visible, mandates.  
 

It’s not the Department of Giving Big Business What They Want.  
 

I understand our economy is based on “growth,” which no longer makes sense (that’s 
another discussion). Point is: Now is the time to draw a line and say No to the invasion of 
huge RAS salmon plants in Maine.  
 

Defend the environment please and thank you.  
 

Sincerely,  
Lewis McGregor 
Belfast, ME 


